
RANGER REPORT 

Welcome October!!  
 
One of the best months to fish our lake! The cats have been hitting large chunk baits. 
Try cut up perch or bluegill.  Shrimp and garlic are still working some too. Morning and 
evening bites are still productive but we are seeing a bite from the cats at 2-4 pm. 
Cooler water temps are driving them to feed more. Bass are wanting spinner baits and 
root beer colored rubber worms fished deep and slow. Get set for trout season, it’s 
coming soon! See the bait shop for your needs.  
 
Any white perch caught must be killed and not returned to the lake. They are an 
invasive species.  All bass are still only catch and release for 2024. Also let’s make sure 
to that all fishing line and hooks get tossed in the trash cans and not on the ground to 
help keep the wildlife safe. 

Reminder, we are now into fall hours, the lake closes at 8 pm promptly. All members 
need to be off the docks and exiting the lake by 7:45 pm.  
 
NO PETS ALLOWED 
 
September Creel Count: Catfish-206, Bass-41, Bluegill-66, Crappie-17, Total-330 
 
 All Bass Safely returned to the lake. 
 


